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November 2024

Dear Parents,

Stride North Basketball  

Tuesday 3rd December, during school day

Your child is invited to take part in a Basketball competition taking place at Weobley High School Tuesday 3rd December, during the school day. Several local schools will be competing at the event and it will be a great opportunity to engage in competitive sports, especially for those that have been taking part in our after school Basketball club. 

The event is free and the children will travel to and from Weobley High School by school minibus leaving at 9.30am, we will be back by 1.00pm. Children will need a packed lunch, snacks and plenty to drink.  

The players will need to wear a warm PE kit with a school jumper. 
Please complete and return the slip below to confirm permission for your child to take part.

Yours sincerely,

Rebecca Jinks

PE Co-ordinator 

Stride North Basketball

Tuesday 3rd December, during school day
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I do give permission for my child ……………………………………………………………………. to take part in Stride North Basketball– Tuesday 3rd December 2024.
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I do not give permission for my child ………………………………………………………………… to take part in Stride North Basketball– Tuesday 3rd December 2024.

Emergency contact number: ………………………………………………………

Signed: …………………………………………………………parent/carer
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